## Virginia Elks Association News

May 27, 2014

## Norfolk 38 Holds Work Party at Virginia Elks Youth Camp



Norfolk 38 held a work party at the VEYC on Memorial Day weekend. While there, members and guests helped Camp Ranger Mike Journell mow the lawns and cut down and cut up several trees. They also cleaned the fire pit area which consisted of splitting and stacking approximately four cords of wood, raking the area and burning all the leaves and trash in the pit.

Participating in the clean-up were Past VEYC President Jay Bonnell; members Remy Bonnell, Darian Runyon, PER Paul Yen, and Michele Yen; and guests Paul Yen Jr, Roger Runyon, Jarian Runyon, Jaleen Runyon, Alena Richards and Taenaisha Brookman. All who attended had a great time and were fed well with food cooked by Jay Bonnell and Paul Yen. Thanks to all who participated.